July 16, 2013

Dear Montessori Families:

It is hard to believe how quickly the summer is going!  The Montessori Academy PTA would like to take a chance to introduce ourselves and let you know what we have been busy planning to make 2013-14 a great year!  
Officers: Co-President: Andrea Gregoire – Andrea is very excited to be a part of the PTA again this year and can’t wait to meet all our new Montessori families.  She is mom to three wonderful Montessori students – Ryan, a 4th Grader; Rachel, a 2nd Grader; and Joseph, who will be completing his last year in Primary.  Andrea hopes to continue with all the great get-togethers we had last year and continue to work on growing the school and awareness for Montessori within the city.

Co-President: Bridget Monroe – Bridget has two sons, one in 4th grade, the other in 6th grade, and a daughter who graduated from Montessori and is an 8th grader at Young Women’s College Prep. She thinks Montessori provides an incredible education and is committed to growing parent involvement and supporting our staff.

Secretary: Amy Soto – Amy has been an active volunteer in the PTA who wanted to become more involved this year.  Her daughter, Areana, is a 1st grader this year.
 

Treasurer:  Our treasurer position is currently vacant.  We will be looking to fill it A.S.A.P.  If you are interested in filling the position please let one of the current officers know.  While it is an easy position it does require monthly reports, trips to the bank and managing the end of year audit.  
PTA will have our ever popular Uniform Swap at school on Wednesday, August 7th from 6:00 to 8:00pm and PTA memberships will be available for purchase for $4/each (see attached).  We will also be taking orders for our exciting school t-shirts for $8 each (please see attached order form).  
You’ll see us again at the school-wide orientation on August 29th, where we will be available from 5:30 to 8:00pm that evening (Orientation is from 6:00 to 7:00pm).
Other events we are looking forward to in 2013-14 are:

● Movie Nights! Winter Fest! Spring Fling!  And our Second Annual Talent Show!
● The PTA-sponsored Back to School Pizza Party is back on September 13th!  Re-connect with old friends and meet some new ones!  $10 will get you pizza and a PTA membership (what a great deal!).
● Barnes & Noble Book fair and the walk-a-thon are on schedule for raising funds for these great events, along with a Montessori night at the Rochester Rhinos.  Stay tuned for information.
There are many opportunities to help the school through PTA and we hope you will join us at our first meeting on September 24th at 6:30 to explore how you can be involved!  If you are new or are not already receiving emails from PTA, please email Andrea at adgregoire@rocketmail.com  to get added to the list!  You can also check out our Facebook page (RCSD School #53 Montessori Academy PTA).
Please enjoy the remainder of your summer and we look forward to seeing all of you soon!

From: Parent Teacher Association 
